

Frank A. Catalina
Mayor

December 18, 2017

John Lynch, Planning Consultant City Hall 840 Main Street Peekskill, New York 10566

Dear John:

I wanted to personally thank you for your dedicated service to the City of Peekskill, not only over these past four years of my terms, but throughout your career.

As I leave office, I recall where we were when I took office and the goals and objectives we set forth at that dark time in the City's history. Looking back, it is crystal clear to me that none of those objectives we met and our accomplishments would have been possible without your hard work. For that, I am eternally grateful.

The greatest honor and privilege of my life has been to serve as Mayor of my hometown and doing so with you not far from my side, has made this experience very successful and all the more rewarding.

I again thank you and wish you a healthy and happy new year and a rewarding career in service to our great City.

With my kindest personal regards, I remain,

10

Frank A. Catalina

Mayor of the City of Peekskill

FAC:le

cc: Personnel File